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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

April 11, 1955

Mr. Dudley Cornell, Attorney
Simms Building

ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

Dear Sir: RE; Larrazolo, O. A., Jn and Dudley Cornell; .
$5,000,00 one-well bond; NE/A 21 -10N-9W3
pommercial Std. Insurance Co.; approved o ELELIN

Our District IV field inspector, Eugene Chavesz, informs me
that he has not yet received a proper report (Porm C-103)
on final plugging and abandonment of the Larrazolo~Cornell
Gottlieb Well No. 1. I beldeve that he and Mr. Larrazolo
have had some discussion on this s 80 perhaps you could check
him about the forms and determine what is causing the delay,
We will be glad to help you in any way we can.

Very tru],v yours,

Ws B Macey
Secretary = Director

WBM:nr

¢cc: Eugene Chavez
Santa Fe



